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Comments: Please do not change the current requirements for special use permits for ANILCA cabins in Alaska.

The area that has been designated Wilderness needs to remain or become wilderness and cabins of any kind do

not fit under this description.  The current terms are generous for the current owners and there is no public need

to change these terms.


